
I thoroughly oppose HB 4145.  
 
HB 4145 attempts to create and label a class of people as bad and presumed dangerous simply because 
someone puts a restraining order on them. 
 
Ludicrous! We already have federal law that confiscates firearms from people of extreme risk protection 
orders. 
 
With HB 4145, an ex-spouse, ex-lover or a half-cousin can get a restraining order on you and single-
handley ensure you can't keep your guns. No proof. Just complete the paperwork, and with a swipe of a 
pen, a class of people is defined as "bad" and their federal right to keep gun is obliterated.  
 
Stop this bill!  
 
Amy Veatch  
An Oregon Voter 
 


